
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Work Hard, Be Kind, Achieve! 

What a busy week we have had at Surfleet Primary School! 
  
  
 

 

SURFLEET PRIMARY SCHOOL 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

Week Ending – 17th November 2023 
 

As mentioned in the last newsletter, we attended the Remembrance Service on Friday November 
10th at St Laurence’s church. Alongside the Royal British Legion members, our children 
remembered and celebrated the lives of those that gave their lives for our country in past conflicts.  
This year, our children had much more involvement with Poppy art presented by Willow Class, an 
overview of the chronology of the two world wars with Maple class and thought-provoking poems 
from Oak class.  
To complete the service, Oak class children visited the Surfleet memorial to pay their respects and 
lay wreaths on behalf of the school.  
Once again, our children were respectful and responsible members of our local community, and 
the Royal British Legion were impressed with the quality of the work that had been produced. 

  
 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week  
 

Children in Oak class had the opportunity to attend Bikeability sessions provided by Outspoken! 
Training over three days. These important sessions aim to give the children the skills and 
confidence they need to be safe using their bicycles on the roads around our village and beyond.  
Being rural, many children use their bicycles to get around and this also presents another way to 
keep active and be healthy.  
The two instructors were very complimentary about the exemplary conduct and positive attitude 
of all the cyclists. Needless to say that they all passed with flying colours! Now we hope that we will 
see some of our children cycling to school… 

  
 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Very Thankful to Rooke’s Pet Products! 
 
The Wildlife Warriors have been busy getting the garden area ready for the 
winter months and the big leaf tidy up is in full swing!  
The kind and caring Warriors are keen to help the many birds that visit our 
school during the most difficult time of the year but with very little money 
available they reached out to local businesses for help.  
Imagine their surprise when Rooke’s Pet Products kindly donated a £50 voucher, 
which Miss Thomson enjoyed spending on bird seed, peanuts, fat balls etc after 
the Warriors gave her a list!  
We give a big shout out to Rooke’s of High Street, Spalding with our thanks for 
such a generous donation. 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 School Child Protection & Safeguarding Policy Sept 2023 

 

Should you ever want to see a copy of our school’s safeguarding and child protection policy, it is 

available to view on the school’s website. 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

WILLOW CLASS 

• Lilly A for increasing confidence in phonetic skills which is supporting her to read 

fluently and accurately. 

 

MAPLE CLASS  

• Olivia L for her excellent efforts in her writing and being helpful to others. 

 

OAK CLASS 

• Eli RC for always making the right choices and being a role model for pupils younger 

than him. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

• Wed 15th Nov till 15 Jan 2024 – Reception Class September 2024 Applications Open. 

• Fri 24th Nov – No After-school club for Football 

• Fri 8th Dec – PTFA Christmas Fair 2.30pm till 4.30pm. 

• Tues 12th Dec & Wed 13th Dec – Nativity Play. 

• Fri 15th Dec – Christingle Service at the church @ 1.30pm. 
 

Please check our calendar on our website for upcoming events and information 

 
Please Note 

• Fri 24th Nov – No Football After-School Club 
 


